
Sea Lion <sealiondefensebrigade@gmail.com> 
 
Hello, I write in today in support of HB 2007: Directs Environmental Quality Commission to adopt by rule 

diesel engine emission standards for medium-duty trucks and heavy-duty trucks.  As an air breather in 
Oregon I appreciate any help the legislators can provide to lower diesel particulate matter in the air we 
breath in the Portland Metro area. In addition, removing diesel particulate from emissions will improve 
living conditions for all air breathing communities along Interstate 5-- this bill will even help the fish 
too.  Please vote yes on HB 2007 so that we humans and our fish friends can all breathe easier. 
Thank you for your time and consideration! 
Ninette Jones 
Portland, Oregon 97217 
 


